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From: Alannah Dyck 
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 12:19 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Downtown

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

Hello, my name is Alannah Dyck. I honestly believe the best solution would be to build a treatment centre, and I’m not only talking about 
an addictions treatment centre. This centre should have 4 separate areas: 
1. Short term in-patient addictions treatment

2. A long term in-patient addictions treatment

3. A psych ward - the 3rd floor at the hospital and the hospital in general are already overloaded to the point people with mental health
problems are being shoved out the door until it’s a “I’m going to kill myself problem” and lead right back to self medicating with
addictions

4. Counselling, outreach, life skills programs, DBT program etc

Sent from my iPhone 

Redacted

December 2, 2019 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 2 - Written Submissions - Batch 1
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From: 311
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 1:06 PM
To: cityclerk
Cc: Plata, Mauricio
Subject: FW: Finding Solution Collaboratively
Attachments: Letter to Council and Sr. Admin.pdf

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

From: Quynlan Adair  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 12:10 PM 
To: ServiceCentre <ServiceCentre@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Finding Solution Collaboratively 
Importance: High 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, Chamber members: 

As you are aware, we have been working collaboratively with Downtown Prince George and the Gateway BIA to help 
facilitate solutions for the issues impacting our entire community. We have held consultations with the business 
community, circulated surveys and have developed policy positions which we look forward to circulating to members 
for feedback next week. 

Yesterday afternoon, we received notice from the City of Prince George that the December 2, 2019 Council Meeting 
had been shifted to ‘Public Consultation’ and that we were invited to present immediately following the City, RCMP 
and Northern Health. 

Through our collaborative effort, we committed to open, transparent and inclusive dialogue on solutions that benefit 
our entire community. We do not feel that the proposed meeting time, location or format are representative of that 
commitment, as we would be presenting ideas prior to gaining the consent of all parties. Therefore, we have requested a 
Delegation to Council on December 16, 2019 to present our policy ideas after vetting them with you, our members. 

As members, we feel it is important that everyone understand our decision to not participate in the December 2, 2019 
meeting and that - simply put - following through on our commitment to engage and advocate on behalf of our 
members is more important than rushing into another meeting. 

Please find attached a copy of the letter we have sent to the City of Prince George elected officials and City Manager, 
CC’ing our members, MP’s, MLA’s and local media. 

If you have any questions, the Chamber Team is here to assist you. 

Redacted



2

  
Sincerely, 

The Prince George Chamber of Commerce   

This email was sent on behalf of Prince George Chamber of Commerce by GrowthZone, 4837 County Road 77, Nisswa, MN 56468.To unsubscribe click here. If 
you have questions or comments concerning this email or GrowthZone services in general, please contact us by email at support@growthzone.com. 

 



                                                                         
  
  
 

 

November 28, 2019 

Mayor Lyn Hall 

Prince George City Council 

Ms. Kathleen Soltis 

110 Patricia Blvd 

Prince George, BC 

V2L 3V9 

 

Good afternoon, Mayor Hall, members of Council and Ms. Soltis: 

With respect to the media release distributed on Wednesday November 27, 2019, outlining the ‘Public 

Consultation on Social Issues’, to be held in Council Chambers during the Regular Council meeting of 

December 2, 2019, please accept this letter as the undersigned’s official response. 

Social issues such as mental health and addiction are serious societal problems, and Prince George is 

certainly not alone in working to support those affected, while also striving to create improved social 

outcomes. The negative social outcomes from these systemic problems affect many aspects of a 

community, including but not limited to, the business community that supports and sustains a thriving 

community. Through our consultations, we heard consistently that business owners and operators did 

not feel engaged, listened to and incorporated into the discussion on social issues. As a result, we have 

committed to taking a leadership role, acting as an advocate for the business owners, operators and 

their teams – providing sound policy recommendations to all levels of government. We recognize that 

all three levels of government must be engaged to find solutions to these issues, and it is not solely one 

party’s responsibility.  

Given the above, we have previously submitted a request to appear as a delegation to Council at the 

December 16, 2019 Regular Council Meeting in the City of Prince.  

The Prince George Chamber hosted a Community Business Consultation Meeting on November 12, 2019 

with participation from Downtown PG, and the Gateway BIA – organizations which jointly represent and 

advocate on behalf of more than 1,200 businesses and property owners. At that meeting, we committed 

to our members that we would take their feedback, develop specific policy recommendations, and bring 

them back to the aforementioned membership group for further feedback. We committed to doing this 

in a transparent manner, with their involvement, and their specific views considered.  Within these 

recommendations, our organizations are developing specific policy and budgetary recommendations to 

be considered for City of Prince George’s 2020 budgetary cycle. Given that our organizations were given 

three business days notice of Council’s December 2nd meeting, the timeframe does not allow our 



                                                                         
  
  
organizations time to re-engage those impacted to discuss our proposed policy recommendations, and 

make any necessary amendments as we had committed to do. We plan to adhere to our commitment to 

proper consultation with our members, and any businesses who would like to participate, and will be 

meeting with them on or before December 11th.   

While we plan to attend the ‘Public Consultations on Social Issues’ next week to hear any new 

information not gleaned during our business engagement, we are not, however, in a position to 

participate as a presenter. We would respectfully request that the City accept our request to present as 

a joint delegation at the December 16th Regular Council meeting to present our policy and budgetary 

recommendations that incorporate the important feedback from the Prince George business 

community.  

Thank you in advance for the request to present on December 2, 2019. We look forward to engaging 

further and collaborating on solutions that improve our great community of Prince George. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eoin Foley   Lorna Wendling     Ken Leboe 

President   President     The Gateway 

Downtown Prince George            Prince George Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

CC: 

MP Todd Doherty 

MP Bob Zimmer 

MLA Shirley Bond 

MLA Mike Morris 

Cheryl Jahn/Jim Pattison Broadcast Group 

Brendan Pawliw/Vista Radio 

Kyle Blazer/PG Matters 

Neil Godbout/Prince George Citizen 

Andrew Kurjata/CBC 

Bill Philips 

PG Chamber of Commerce Member Distribution 
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From: John Kason  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 5:18 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: council meeting dec 2 submission

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

Thank you for the opportunity to address potential solutions to making down town a safer and inviting place for all 
residents.  Here are some thoughts on actionable solutions that are both short and medium term.   

1) Have social agencies with offices or who are performing activities in the down town core sign and commit to a
good neighbor agreement.  This is to encourage them and their staff to keep their properties and the
surrounding area clean, free from loitering, free from illegal activities, and garbage that is the product of their
service role.  If they are handing out disposable products they should be responsible for cleaning it up.

2) Enforce accountability.  Agencies that assist poverty, support and enable  harmful activities via harm reduction
services should be contributing to the clean up of the mess that is created by the materials and food they
distribute.  This should NOT be the city and tax paying business owners burden to bare. Fine and removal of
permit to operate for non compliance.

3) Utilize affordable solar and led lighting solutions (for example carmanah technologies from Victoria
www.solarlighting.com) to increase light on 5‐7th in alleys and in city owned parking lots.  This type of lighting
can fit within current infrastructure is proven and can be easily removed if and when needed.

4) Private security patrols of the down town core split shifts 6 am – 10 am and 4 pm‐8pm  to provide visible
street presence, deter loitering, panhandling and illegal activities during business hours.  Could easily be done
with 2 patrols on foot or scooter/bikes ect but no cars.

5) Provide seed funding or  assist in finding seed funding for social enterprise that provides skills training,
employment and community engagement for down town community.  ( this is not more counselling, group
therapy or enabling activities but actual work or jobs that have value and increase self‐confidence)

6) Work with agencies to create day use facilities where individuals can gather , socialize, rest, continue to
smoke, use drugs  ect that is off the streets, supervised and has no impact on surrounding businesses via
footprint or curb appeal

7) Stop providing property tax rebate or grants to nonprofits and social agencies in the down town core. Prevent
further social agencies and nonprofits from buying property in the down town core.  Do so via zoning or other
tools at cities disposal. Clustering of this type of tenants or owners does not increase residential traffic, creates
“safe zones” for loitering and illegal activities and disrupting traffic patterns that are not retail or business
centric.

8) Work with property owners, business owners and employees to properly prosecute theft and violence,
increase safety of staff, as well as incentivize new business to locate down town via co‐op  incentives such as
marketing, lease holds, property tax reductions, support services, training, first buyer programs.

9) Work with or delegate to third party economic development agencies rather than competing or duplicating
efforts that organizations like Community Future and HubSpace, Chamber, Downtown PG, NDIT are providing.

Redacted
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The goal of  creating diversified business clusters in the down town.  Build on the nice restaurant cluster now 
established by working with experienced ec dev organizations. 

10) Become more business friendly  internally, easier to start a business and maintain it via bylaws, development 
permits, parking and rezoning applications in the down town core. As an example it is hypocritical that a 
rezoning to become a legal dispensary has been difficult and in some cases blocked, yet a needle exchange, 
safe injection site and testing site of illegal substances  which contributes to down town problems is allowed 
and in fact expanded even with large amounts of public outcry. 

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity for comment 
 
John Kason CIM®, CFP® 
Chartered Investment Manager ®
Certified Financial Planner ® 

 
Privilege and Confidentiality Notice:  
  
This document is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and contains information that is privileged and confidential. If the 
reader is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication by error, please notify us immediately 
and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
original sender immediately and destroy the original message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that you must not 
disseminate, copy, use, distribute, or take any action in connection therewith. We cannot ensure that the integrity of this communication has been maintained nor 
that it is free of errors, viruses, interception and/or interference. We are not liable whatsoever for loss or damage resulting from the opening of this message and/or 
attachments and/or the use of the information contained in this message and/or attachments. Absent the use of encryption, E-mail is not a secure medium and 
privacy cannot be ensured. Email is vulnerable to interception and forging. We cannot ensure the privacy and authenticity of any information or instructions you 
send to us by E-mail. All E-mail communication is subject to delay and may from time to time, be undeliverable due to technical problems. 

 
 

Redacted



From: Betty DanrothShanner
To: cityclerk
Subject: Needles
Date: Thursday, November 28, 2019 7:32:43 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

I walk every day around Bowser Ave and over to 20th.  Everyday I see needles scattered around and have seen cases
of large bunches of them.  Are the addicts in our city given more consideration than our children.  This whole mess
with street people and addicts is out of control.  They litter garbage and clothing as well as the needles all over the
place.  Now we have people who have to go out and clean up their mess.  The people in our local politics are
suppose to be smart people, if so come up with some solutions as this is ruining our city.  I thought vagrancy was
against the Law, but see no one enforcing the law.  What can we do to save our city.  It’s problems like these that we
are paying you to take care of.  Please start earning your wages!  B. Danroth
Sent from my iPad



From: Tabitha Wilson
To: cityclerk
Subject: Council meeting for December 2nd.
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 8:58:54 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, I write today to share some experience and ask for REAL solutions. I am a mom of 3 wonderful children,
who enjoyed going to the farmers market, the library, the swimming pool and we have other appointments
downtown as well. As of the last year or so we have stopped spending a lot of time downtown and only go when
“we have to” and even then I have found I am skipping out on appointments because of my dislike of going down
there now. Now this is not to say other areas of our beautiful city don’t have issues because they do, and we need
solutions for that as well. But downtown it seems many times you run into dangerous situations just sitting in your
vehicle, for example, my children and I were just leaving a store downtown and I had everyone strapped in and was
ready to go when a woman knocked on my window, so I unrolled it... she asked for change but I told her I’m sorry I
don’t carry any cash, she proceeded to call me a and punched my back window where you can visibly
see my 3 young children. This is NOT okay!!!! I’ve had another situation leaving an appointment where my two
older children were in the car and I had my new baby who at the time was 2 months old and a woman walked up to
me and says who’s baby is that? I said mine and she walks closer and continues with are you sure it’s not mine and I
said yes I have the scars to prove he’s mine, at this point I’ve handed my new baby to my 7 year old to hold because
I’m no longer comfortable and am not willing to turn my back nor have my child harmed. She gets so close to me at
that point that I turn to fully face her and have to get aggressive myself by saying you need to back the hell off lady
or we are going to have a problem. While my aggression was adding fuel to the fire, I went into fight mode as it was
a matter of protecting my children... again this was also NOT okay! So what are our options here? We talk about
harm reduction, housing and free needles. Okay great, but what about the safety of every other citizen who is put
into situations like this, especially with their children present? What do we do besides avoid downtown? Not only
are we put into dangerous situations like this, we are avoiding needles, used condoms, feces and garbage. Does the
city council and mayor not see this mess of a city ? Why are we paying such high taxes for doing nothing besides
talking about what you can’t do? You all stepped up to the plate, made promises and got voted in... so stand up and
let’s get this dealt with for the benefit of all. The only one I see trying is councilman Brian Skakun. So thank you sir
for having the best interests of all the citizens in mind.

Sent from my iPhone

Redacted



From: shantel jorquera
To: cityclerk
Subject: Change the downtown
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 9:16:45 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
There is a huge issue of homelessness. We have initiated harm reduction strategies within the
downtown area, however, if anything the issue has gotten worse? Has anyone thought of
increasing mental health services? This will not only provide jobs for our city but it could
make a large difference in the outcome of homelessness. The main problem is drug abuse.
What goes hand in hand with drug abuse? Mental health. We need to treat these individuals
synonomously, treat the addictions while treating the mental health. The government spends
so much money on harm reduction (narcan kits, needle exchange ect..) But you are not treating
the issue, which stems from the mental health. You help their mental health, you may have
more of a change with helping the all around problem, which is homelessness. You cannot fix
the problem without fixing the roots of the issue.

Shantel Jorquera 
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From: cityclerk
Subject: RE: Downtowwn PG Homelessness

-----Original Message----- 
From: Shirley Mathews
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 8:52 AM 
To: MayorAdmin <MayorAdmin@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Downtowwn PG Homelessness 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

I just wanted to add my voice to the problems of downtown which is not only local but widespread in every city in the 
country and elsewhere.   I recently watched a Frontline documentary titled “In the Age of AI” wherein a prominent 
leader in AI stated that in the next 15 years, 50% of the jobs will be affected in some way.   He stated mostt don’t want 
to address it because they are happily making money.   We are already seeing the effects of this transition.  As jobs go, 
so goes the middle class and the result is homelessness and eventually crime and drugs.   There is only one common 
denominator in what is going on “AI and its affects on the job market”.    I wish I could suggest a solution, but I feel 
this is the root cause of what is going on.   Every area of life has already been affectted, banking, gas stations, 
checkouts in major stores, fast food restaurants etc.   We are expected to do everything ourselves and in the end, there 
are very few jobs to be had to give people a sense of hope and purpose. 

Good luck with your meeting on December 2nd. 

Sincerely, 
Shirley Mathews 

Sent from my iPad 

Redacted



From: Brucefur Fader
To: cityclerk
Subject: Downtown homelessness
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 2:34:20 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Mayor and Council:

Please read all the way to the end, where I have added to this letter.

Please accept this written submission on behalf of Delivery Ahoy for your ‘Public
Consultation on Social Issues’.

Prince George has seen many different issues and opportunities arise throughout the years. As
a member of the Prince George Chamber of Commerce I have witnessed a shift to our
community - resulting in increased crime, additional at risk and vulnerable persons on our
streets, waste and drug paraphernalia scattered around our public and private spaces. I would
like to see stronger leadership from our Mayor and Council to address these issues.  

As business owners and operators, we are all passionate supporters of doing the right thing for
our community. Collectively, we employ thousands of Prince Georgians who contribute to our
local economy on a daily basis. We must work collaboratively to help facilitate positive
changes.

We encourage you to:

Take steps for immediate action to ensure the safety and well being of all members of our
community;

Review existing policies and bylaws to support a safer and cleaner community;

Stand united with business leaders in advocating to the Provincial and Federal Governments
and Health Authorities for meaningful change;

And, that Mayor and Council participate in a long term working group with all relevant parties
in an open and transparent manner.

We strongly hope that action will be taken, as accountability is required.

Please add this letter to the public record for the December 2, 2019 ‘Public Consultation on
Social Issues’.

This city needs to stop patting itself on the back for closing down affordable housing and
acknowledge that city council and the mayor are largely responsible for creating the problems
downtown through their closures of the Willow Inn, The Connaught Motel and the Queensway
Court Motel, as well as wasting the opportunity presented with the purchase of The Days Inn.

Future issues can be mitigated by mandating that all multi-family construction include 50%
low to zero income housing attached.



Likewise greater assessment and outreach for people at risk is required and the city would do
well to contact The Portland Hotel Society in Vancouver and week their advice.

Sincerely,

Bruce Fader

Delivery Ahoy

-- 
Sent from my Android phone with GMX Mail. Please excuse my brevity.



From: A-Teck Appraisals
To: cityclerk
Subject: Consultations Regarding Community Social Issues
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 2:40:48 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Public Session Letter.pdf

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Please accept this letter as a written submission towards the consultation being held December 2,
2019.
 
Sincerely,
Karlee
 
 

Karlee Besse, B. Comm pending, for A-Teck Appraisals
210 – 1877 Queensway, Prince George, BC V2L 1L9

 
This message, including any attachments, may be privileged and may contain confidential
information intended only for the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended
recipient or have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply
email and permanently delete the original transmission from the sender, including any
attachments, without making a copy. Thank you.
 
 

Redacted



A-Teck Appraisals Ltd.
210 – 1877 Queensway
Prince George, BC V2L 1L9
Phone: (250) 649-1111
Email: info@ateck.ca
www.ateckappraisals.ca

Mayor and Council:

Please accept this written submission on behalf of A-Teck Appraisals Ltd. for your ‘Public Consultation on

Social Issues’.

Prince George has seen many different issues and opportunities arise throughout the years. As a

member of the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, I have witnessed a shift to our community -

resulting in increased crime, additional at risk and vulnerable persons on our streets, waste and drug

paraphernalia scattered around our public and private spaces. I would like to see stronger leadership

from our Mayor and Council to address these issues.

As business owners and operators, we are all passionate supporters of doing the right thing for our

community. Collectively, we employ thousands of Prince Georgians who contribute to our local

economy on a daily basis. We must work collaboratively to help facilitate positive change.

We hope that recommendations presented by the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, Downtown

Prince George and Gateway BIA on December 16, 2019 are strongly considered by Mayor and Council

for the 2020 Budget.

In the interim, we encourage you to:

 Take steps for immediate action to ensure the safety and well being of all members of our

community;

 Review existing policies and bylaws to support a safer and cleaner community;

 Stand united with business leaders in advocating to the Provincial and Federal Governments and

Health Authorities for meaningful change;

 And, that Mayor and Council participate in a long term working group with all relevant parties in

an open and transparent manner.

We strongly hope that action will be taken, as accountability is required.

Please add this letter to the public record for the December 2, 2019 ‘Public Consultation on Social

Issues’.

Sincerely,

Shelagh Stadel & Trevor Wallace



From: Jessica Servatius
To: cityclerk
Subject: Re: Public Consultation on Social Issues
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 2:52:03 PM
Attachments: Social Issues Letter.pdf

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Good Afternoon,
 
Attached, please find a signed business letter regarding the Public Consultation on Social Issues.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Cheers,
Jess
 
Jessica Servatius
Administrative Assistant
   
CENTRAL INTERIOR PIPING & MAINTENANCE LTD.
CAN-CRANE SPECIALISTS
FIRST CALL LOCATING & UNDERGROUND SERVICES
7405 Hart Highway
Prince George, BC  V2K 3B1

 
Confidentiality Warning
The information contained in this email and any attachments may be privileged,
confidential, and/or proprietary and is intended solely for the use of the person (s) to whom
it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, retransmission,
dissemination or any other use of the information contained in this email and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify the sender immediately by replying to this email and delete all copies of the message.
 

Redacted





From: Jonathan Giroday
To: cityclerk
Subject: Public Consultation on Social Issues
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 2:58:17 PM
Attachments: Public Session Letter PGM.docx

image001.png

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi,
 
Please see the attached letter regarding the public consultation on social issues.
 
Regards,
 

Jonathan De La Giroday
General Manager
Prince George Motorsports

 

Redacted



*SENT ELECTORNICALLY* 

 

Mayor and Council: 

Please accept this written submission on behalf of Jonathan De La Giroday of Prince George Motorsports 

for your ‘Public Consultation on Social Issues’. 

Prince George has seen many different issues and opportunities arise throughout the years. As a 

member of the Prince George Chamber of Commerce/Downtown Prince George/Gateway BIA, I have 

witnessed a shift to our community - resulting in increased crime, additional at risk and vulnerable 

persons on our streets, waste and drug paraphernalia scattered around our public and private spaces. I 

would like to see stronger leadership from our Mayor and Council to address these issues.   

As business owners and operators, we are all passionate supporters of doing the right thing for our 

community. Collectively, we employ thousands of Prince Georgians who contribute to our local 

economy on a daily basis. We must work collaboratively to help facilitate positive change. 

We hope that recommendations presented by the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, Downtown 

Prince George and Gateway BIA on December 16, 2019 are strongly considered by Mayor and Council 

for the 2020 Budget. 

In the interim, we encourage you to: 

 Take steps for immediate action to ensure the safety and well being of all members of our 

community; 

 Review existing policies and bylaws to support a safer and cleaner community; 

 Stand united with business leaders in advocating to the Provincial and Federal Governments and 

Health Authorities for meaningful change; 

 And, that Mayor and Council participate in a long term working group with all relevant parties in 

an open and transparent manner. 

We strongly hope that action will be taken, as accountability is required. 

Please add this letter to the public record for the December 2, 2019 ‘Public Consultation on Social 

Issues’. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan De La Giroday 

Prince George Motorsports 

2005 Redwood St  



From: right choice flooring
To: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Public Session Letter
Date: Friday, November 29, 2019 2:58:59 PM
Attachments: Public Session Letter.docx

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
 
 
Please review the attachment.
 
Have a great day
Dorothy Kerbrat
Interior Decorator
Principal
Right Choice Flooring Ltd
1550 Ogilvie Street
Prince George, BC V2N 1W9

 
If you no longer wish to receive emails from me please send an email with ‘unsubscribe’ in the
subject line.
 
 
 
                                                                  We Create beautiful spaces for you to Enjoy
 
 

Redacted



*SENT VIA EMAIL* 

 

Mayor and Council: 

Please accept this written submission on behalf of Right Choice Flooring Ltd for your ‘Public Consultation 

on Social Issues’. 

Prince George has seen many different issues and opportunities arise throughout the years. As a 

member of the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, I have witnessed a shift to our community - 

resulting in increased crime, additional at risk and vulnerable persons on our streets, waste and drug 

paraphernalia scattered around our public and private spaces. I would like to see stronger leadership 

from our Mayor and Council tchamber@pgchamber.bc.cao address these issues.   

As business owners and operators, we are all passionate supporters of doing the right thing for our 

community. Collectively, we employ thousands of Prince Georgians who contribute to our local 

economy on a daily basis. We must work collaboratively to help facilitate positive change. 

We hope that recommendations presented by the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, Downtown 

Prince George and Gateway BIA on December 16, 2019 are strongly considered by Mayor and Council 

for the 2020 Budget. 

In the interim, we encourage you to: 

 Take steps for immediate action to ensure the safety and well being of all members of our 

community; 

 Review existing policies and bylaws to support a safer and cleaner community; 

 Stand united with business leaders in advocating to the Provincial and Federal Governments and 

Health Authorities for meaningful change; 

 And, that Mayor and Council participate in a long term working group with all relevant parties in 

an open and transparent manner. 

We strongly hope that action will be taken, as accountability is required. 

Please add this letter to the public record for the December 2, 2019 ‘Public Consultation on Social 

Issues’. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dorothy Kerbrat 

Right Choice Flooring Ltd 




